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Board of Student Welfare, Bharati Vidyapeeth’s College of Engineering Lavale Pune had submitted 

the proposal to conduct the workshop on Disaster Management for the students and staff of the 

college and Board of Student Welfare, SPPU, Pune had given the approval for the same. 

in response to this approval, the workshop on Disaster Management for students and staff was 

conducted on Thursday, 24 January 2019. The staff from National Disaster Response Force(NDRF) 

were invited for the workshop as resource speakers and trainer.   

As per the university guideline, invitation was given to attend the workshop to the students and staff 

from Pune Institute of Business Management, Lavale and Anantrao Pawar College, Pirangut. 

There were 08 persons who came to give the training. Sub Inspector/GD Mr.  L. B. Thapa of 5
th
 BN 

Sudumbare, Pune was the head. CT/GD Mr. Vikas Raut, CT/GD Mr. Kisan Kothale, CT/GD Mr. 

Akbar Tamboli and CT/GD Mr. Meenanath Walke, demonstrate various tool and techniques used for 

disaster management. They also made awareness about what is to be done for disaster not to happen.  

The session was followed by interactive questions and answers. The details of attendance is as 

following 

Male student: 155       Female: 80  

Male Staff: 24        Female: 10 

Total 269 students and staff were present for the program. 

Through the workshop students were trained to respond for various disasters that can occur and post 

preventive measures for various disaster situations.       

  

 

 

 

 

 

 



Glimpses of the Workshop 

 
  

 



  

 
  

 
  



 
  

 
  



 
 

 
 

  

 


